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Circular 101-2022 

 

                                                     1 December 2022 

 

     Dear Residents, 

 

Swimming Pool Repairs 

We have had confirmation from the contractor that the pool repairs will commence on Tuesday, 
6 December 2022. The estimated completion will be three weeks from commencement, if all 
goes to plan this will be on the 27 December 2022. 

Due to the nature of the repairs that will be carried out on the pool we will have to close off all 
access to the gym area during this time. 

We apologise for the inconvenience caused to those who use both the gym and the pool but 
trust that you understand. 

 Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 


